
Volume 30 Number 1 January 2019 



 Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

 Hello Church Family, 
 
What a great Christmas Celebration for 2018!! Our 
children did a great job with their presentation! The 
Cantata was a huge success! The various parties were a 
wonderful time of fellowship and, Jesus was glorified! You 
can’t finish a year better than that.  
 
 
The past year, 2018, was a tremendous year for 
Providence Baptist Church. The blessings of the Lord 
were definitely plentiful. Each one of us can look back and 
see the hand of God providing for us.  
 
 
I am surely looking forward to the New Year, 2019, with 
anticipation for God’s next steps in HIS plan for our 
church. Join me in prayer, as we ask for the continued 
blessings of God for our families, church and community! 
 
 
May God bless each of you with the best year of your 
lives! 
 
 
 
Furthering HIS Kingdom, 
 
Pastor Mitch 
 
 
 
 
 
 



January – Deacons of the Month 
Ken Rhodes, David Slade, and Jeff Smith 
 
January – God’s Grocery 

6 -  Cereal 
13 - Canned spaghetti/ravioli 
20 - Peanut butter and jelly 
27 - Canned vegetables 

 
January– Nursery Workers 

6 - Diane Keen and Sheena Sigmon 
13 - Tish Brandon and Darlene Gregory 
20 - Pam Jones and Temple Powell 
27 - Sherri Slade and Pat Walker 

 
January– Ushers 

6 - Ben Cifers, Ernest Crumpton, Keith Gregory,  
and Cory Lewis 

13 - Bob Burton, Jacob Cifers, Ryan Holt,  
and Bobby Jones 

20 -  Tony Poteat, Benny Saunders, Scott Slade, 
and Jeff Smith 

27 - Cory Lewis, Bill Farthing, Scott Brandon, 
and Ernest Crumpton 

 
 


